
BIDS 

BOSC0 INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT SOCIETY 
Nongshillang, Nongthymmai, Shillong -793014, Meghalaya 

To Whoever It Concerns 

This is to certify that Miss IBAPDIANGHUNSHISHA LANGRIN has successfully completed her internship with Bosco Integrated Development Society under the project Child Friendly Shillong from 27.0S.2024 to 17.06.2024 

She was very sincere in her work and followed the guidance of her supervisor. She is a quick learner and leader who takes initiative and is creative in her work. 

0364 2520274/ 7005534194 

email: bidsshillong@gmail.com 

She was imperative to introduce Child Rights to children of Shillong city and worked hard to 
spread awareness about child rights to the children as well as the adults of different 
communities 

During her internship period she formed Child Rights Clubs in different schools of Shillong 
city, organised meetings with various adult groups and coordinated with different stake 
holders such as govt. local leaders and community leaders to raise and address the issues of 
child rights 

Her hard work during her internship period has contributed largely towards achieving project 
goals and making Shillong City a CHILD FRIENDLY CITY 

I wish her the very best for her future. 

Regards, 

Fr. James Thyrniang 
Exec. Director 

SMLLONG 700014 

Bosco Integrated Development Society 

Registered under the Meghalaya Societies' Registration Act, XIl of 1983 Reg. No. E.16/5 of 2013/21 
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